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11th May 2023 

 

 

HOLY COMMUNION  

First Holy Communion takes place for the P4 children this Saturday - 13th May @11.00a.m.   

The children have worked really hard in preparation for this sacrament and on behalf of 

everyone at the school, we wish them the best of luck. First Communion is always a special 

event within our school community and we hope that the P4 children have an enjoyable day 

with their families and friends. 

 

Tea and Coffee will be served after the Mass in the school. Thank-you to the P.S.G. for 

organising this - Everyone welcome! 

 

The photographer, John Stafford, will also be available in the Church after the Mass for those 

who wish to have professional photographs taken.  

 

 

P6 & P7 CLASSES – COMMUNION CHOIR  

The KS2 children have prepared the music for Communion and we would really appreciate 

their attendance at the Mass on Saturday as the singing really contributes to making the 

morning a special occasion. We kindly ask that all children are seated no later than 10.45am 

and are collected from 12 noon at the back gate of the Church. Children do not need to 

wear their uniform.  

Thank-you in advance! 

 

 

 

EXCEPTIONAL SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING STATION 

As the school is being used as a Polling Station, it will be closed for all pupils on Thursday 

18th May.  
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P6 PARENTS - POST PRIMARY TRANSFER - ENTRANCE ASSESSMENT  

 

Registration for the assessment has opened and will close on Friday 22nd September 2023. If you 

wish your child to complete the Entrance Assessment you must register him/her by visiting the 

website: https://seagni.co.uk/. Each application requires an administration fee of £20.  

 

Information on the new assessment can be found on the website or you can attend the information 

evening below. 
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